
 

 

Leigh Sears 

My name is Leigh Sears.  I have been in the show horse industry competing at the highest level for 

upwards of 20 years.  I have been the chairperson of the Show Horse Queensland committee for the 

past 3 years.  In my role, I went above and beyond to make sure all of the members are satisfied.   

During my role as Chair of Show Horse Queensland, myself and the committee explored lots of new 

avenues and ideas to give the members the best of their membership.  I would also like to mention 

the efforts myself and the committee went to, during the COVID 19 pandemic to keep shows 

running and keeping everyone involved.  

I would love to be a part of the state board, as I think my knowledge within the show horse sector 

would be a great asset to future developments with Equestrian Queensland as there hasn’t been a 

Show Horse representative for some time now and I do believe show horse members need a voice 

on the EQ Board.  


